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Trading in Cell Network shares stopped – new information will
be released Tuesday February 8, 2000

After consultation with the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange’s Market Issues Committee, trading in Cell
Network AB’s shares on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange was stopped as discussions regarding a
possible merger between Cell Network AB and Mandator AB are being held. Further information is
expected to be issued during Tuesday, February 8, 2000.

                                                                                                                                                                      
The Internet company Cell Network AB (publ) is listed on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange’s O-list
and has international operations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark, France, Spain and United Kingdom.
The Group is a leading Internet consulting company for business development based on new digital
media and aims to be the European market leader. Customers include General Electric, Telia, Nokia,
ABB, Volvo, Telenor, Renault, Saab, Banque Nationale de Paris, Ericsson, Braathens Malmö Aviation,
Astra-Zeneca, Procordia, De norske Bokklubbene, Nationalencyklopedin, Svenskt Flyg, Bonnier,
Torget (Swedish Post) and Electrolux Home. To subscribe to press releases online, visit
www.huginonline.com.

Contacts:

Cecilia Hellman, Corporate Communications, Cell Network AB (publ), +46 31 722 10 09 or +46 739
733 009
Arvid Liepe, Investor Relations, Cell Network AB (publ), +46 8 522 041 85 or +46 709 56 51 85


